
New Hands and Eager Hearts 

The Clelian Center Workshop is once again expanding!  We are happy 
to welcome our new staff and students for the 2012-2013 year.  We 

look forward to their enthusiasm, hard work and smiling faces.  

 
New staff members pictured above: Suzie, Job Coach; Carol, 
PCA;Nadine, PCA; and Karen, Staff.  Jack has also joined our staff as a 
PCA, but was not available for our photo.   

  
Our new workers:  picture on left: Alex, Steven, Sara and Katie   
Picture on right:  Christie, Justin, and Haley. 
 

 When you’re happy at your work 

…it shows! 
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On a recent community outing the ATF program visited the new Bill 
Mazeroski Miracle Field trying out all the outdoor exercise stations 
and running the the bases of the baseball field. They had a great time! 
 

   

“Breakfast With Santa” 
 

 

 

THE CLELIAN CENTER IS SPONSORING 
“Breakfast with Santa Claus” on Saturday, 
December 1st, 2012.  Advanced reservations will 
be necessary due to limited seating.   
 

Your ticket includes: breakfast, face painting, a 
craft with Home Depot, games, your personal 
visit with Santa and photograph. 
 

There will be two breakfast seatings to allow everyone a chance 
to tell Santa whether they were naughty or nice:   
Seating A:  9:30 am to 10:30 am    Seating B: 10:30 am to 11:30  
 

Tickets can be purchased from the CLELIAN CENTER for $7.00 
each.  Please specify which seating you would prefer.  
Contact us at 724-853-9540 
 

 



Dates to Remember  
October 25-26………..   Book Fair 
October 25 …………  FOCHO Halloween Dance i 
     Costumes welcome  6:45 pm-8:15 pm 
October 29 ………… “Hands of Friendship”  7:00 pm 
October 31 …………  Halloween celebration at 12:45 pm 
      NO COSTUMES, treats are welcome! 
November 3…………..   Bowling Olympics 9:00 to 11:30 am 
December 1 ...……….    “Breakfast with Santa”  reservations are 

required,   cost $7.00 per ticket. 
 

  
 
 

 

        

     
 

Congrats to our Clelian Artists! 

Clelian Center Artists Valerie (lfet) and Rachel (right) had their work 
selected for permanent display at the Westmoreland County 
Commissioner’s Office.  Good Job, ladies! 
 

Another New Laundry contract keeps us busy!   

Below: Lee, Nick and Kelsey stop work to smile for the picture. 
 

 

New Soaps ‘n Candies 
Special thanks to Judy 

Komarinski for her donation of a 

large assortment of decorative 

and holiday soap molds!  They 

make our handmade soaps so 

beautiful! 

The Clelian Confections Kitchen 

(below) is our newest addition to 

the Clelian Center! 


